
 
 

Leonard N. Anderson 
559 S McKnight Rd 
St. Paul MN 55119 

Phone:  651-738-9696 
                                                          E-Mail: a9696b@msn.com               File: 2020Misc/Swanson5-27 

 

May 27, 2020 
 
 

 
Christopher Swanson        E-Mail: Christopher.swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us    Phone: 651-266-8897 
Shari Moore, Trudy Moloney, 
CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us and 
Responsible Authority of City of St. Paul 
310 City Hall 
15 W Kellogg Blvd 
St. Paul MN 55102 
 

Dear Christopher:                   RE:  INCORRECT & BOGUS TRASH BILLS THAT NEED TO BE 
                                                       CORRECTED BEFORE WEDNESDAY 6-3-2020 AT 3:30 PM 
 
1.  I have NEVER received a correct trash bill that reflects my 3-10-2019 letter to Christopher 
Swanson to immediately suspend my small bi-weekly for 26 weeks since I have never used 
any of the trash service EVER! 
 
2.  I have NEVER received the printed copy response to my 3-13-2020 Data Practice Request 
pursuant to MN Statute Chapter 13.  The e-mail sent to me has me go to some bogus website 
which is NOT satisfactory as I DO NOT have a computer. 
 
3.  I need a reply from a Responsible Authority of the City of St. Paul NOT Joanna Zimny, 
whose letters are vague, ambiguous, bewildering and unintelligible. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Leonard N. Anderson 
 
 
P.S.  See copies of previous letters attached to this e-mail (10-3-2019 & 3-13-2020). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

URGENT RESPONSE REQUIRED! 
Please confirm receipt of this e-mail! 
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